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From: Gago, Jose L

To: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD

Cc: Restrepo, Carlos E

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Injection application withdrawal for NHGSA 233 (PMX 299) and NHGSA 311 (PMX 301)
Date: Monday, November 8, 2021 12:44:52 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Kathleen,

Occidental Permian, LTD. would like to withdraw the injection authorization applications (C-108) for
the NHGSA 233 (PMX 299) and NHGSA 311 (PMX 301).
These wells will continue to operate as producers.

Please let us know if any additional notification/information is needed.
Thank you,

Jose Gago

Engineer, Regulatory

Occidental Oil and Gas
Office: 713.366.5785

Cell: 832.646.4450

Jose gago@oxy.com
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